

Your Source for (ross-Sector Farm to Institution News



## Closing the Technical Assistance Gap in the Farm to Institution Movement

The Teaching Kitchen at Lenox Hill Neighborhood House is a technical assistance and professional development program designed to help nonprofit organizations to convert their food services to a farm-to-institution model by serving more scratch-made, healthy, culturally relevant, and locally sourced food—without raising costs. To make a transition to farm-to-institution more accessible to organizations, they provide free hands-on training to any organization serving government-funded meals. Their services include a tailored curriculum, goal setting and accountability, kitchen consultations, ongoing professional development workshops, and a collection of recipes and web-based resources. If your food services team needs some assistance meeting farm-to-institution goals, reach out and schedule a consultation.